Federal Communications Commission


Explanation of Non-Substantive Changes to OMB Control Number: 3060-0895:

· Instructions to FCC Form 502



Purpose of this Submission:  This submission is being made for a proposed non-substantive change request to an existing information collection pursuant to 44 U.S.C. § 3507.  This submission seeks to modify the accompanying instructions to FCC Form 502.    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary of Proposed Changes to Form 502 Instructions


· Company Information Tab:  Inclusion of “Interconnected VoIP” in the drop-down menu for SP Service Type on the Company Information page.  

